General Education Committee Meeting Minutes
September 6, 2018, 3:00pm

In attendance:  Josh Webster, Melissa, Risi, Kathy Schwandt, Katy Duryea, Daniel Murphree, Stephanie Davis
Absent:  Peggy Drussel, Richelle Rader, Stephen Scilacci
Minutes from previous meeting approved
Josh met with Dr. Brown regarding assessment.  She said the accreditors will expect more for assessment than what has been done in the past.  The form we have been using probably won’t be enough, as it doesn’t demonstrate student learning.  We will need to create a new form, but will wait for direction on that.  
Dr. Brown and Bill Brown will attend the October meeting. Mary Doucette has more information on assessment.  She will be attending the meeting in November to share this information.
The goal is to have an assessment plan in place and tests run by Fall 2019.
Curriculum Maps – Accreditors will be looking at the maps.  Dr. Brown will address more about this.  The GBC “I” Drive contains a curriculum map folder with program curriculum maps.  We may need a map for Gen Ed.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There are questions about how we will pull assessment data.  WebCampus may work for some, but not all, classes.  Perhaps there is another institution that has a useable assessment form/process?  We may need to find a way to get individual instructors to input their data, then have the committee or other pull the data together. Or perhaps we request artifacts of student work from classes, then have instructors assess those. Perhaps some departments already have viable ways of extracting assessment data?  For example, the Math Dept. is using MyMathLab to show proof that students have completed learning outcomes.  
Committee members will follow up by bringing examples of what their departments have done in terms of assessment.
Next Meeting:  October 4, 2018, 3:00pm

